
Important	Dates

September	1st
Tuition	Due

September	4th
First	Day	of	School

“We	discovered	 that	education	
is	not	something	which	the	
teacher	 does,	but	that	 it	is	a	
natural	process	which	develops	
spontaneously	 in	the	human	
being.”	
~Maria	Montessori
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The	handbook	 is	also	 posted	on	the	website.		Please	 take	a	moment	to	go	to	
the	website	 and	read	 through	the	handbook.		Most	 questions	regarding	snack,	
drop	off	 procedures,	sick	policy,	etc.	are	addressed	 in	the	handbook.		If	you	
have	any	additional	questions,	please	 feel	 free	 to	email	or	call.		

Thank	 you	to	everyone	who	 attended	our	open	house! We	hope	your	child	
enjoyed	meeting	 his/her	teacher	 and	new	friends.		We	are	very	 excited	to	start	
the	school	year.	We	look	forward	to	a	wonderful	year	 full	of	discovering	and	
learning!!	

REMINDER:	 Drinks	do	not	have	 to	be	provided	for	snack.	 	Teachers	 will	provide	
milk	and	water.	Please	 do	not	send	 individually	packaged	items.	Grains	should	
be	whole	grain	as	first	ingredient	listed.	Yogurt	 needs	 to	be	low	in	sugar.	Fresh	
fruits	and	vegetables	 are	 encouraged.	There	 is	also	a	Diet	Modification	form	on	
the	website	 to	fill	out	if	your	child	has	specific	dietary	needs.

Our	newsletter	will	be	sent	home	each	month.	A	copy	will	also	be	placed	on	
the	website	 at	mchcb.com.		We	hope	 this	keeps	 you	informed	and	connected	
with	events	 that	are	 going	on	at	school.		The	website	will	also	have	a	link	to	
monthly	snack	calendars	 for	each	 teacher.		

WWW.MCHCB.COM

Scholastic	Book	Orders:	Book	orders	will	be	sent	home	 at	the	beginning	of	
each	month.		They	 are	due	by	the	10th of	that	month. Please	 do	not	send	in	
orders.		All	orders	should	be	 submitted	online.		The	 code	can	be	found	under	
the	important	dates	on	each	newsletter!

We	are	eagerly	anticipating	the	first	 day	of	school!		We	have	 spent	time	
getting	the	school	ready	for	each	 child	at	Montessori	 Children’s	House.	We	
have	purchased	 new	materials	with	money	 donated	by	the	Bellows	family	in	
memory	of	 their	son,	Noah.	They	 donated	over	$1000	and	MCH	matched	it.	
One	 big	item	we	purchased	was	 a	geometric	cabinet,	it’s	over	$500	and	ours	
was	 40	years	 old.	We	also	have	 new	golden	bead	materials	for	math	activities	
and	many	other	practical	life	items.	We’re	excited	to	put	them	to	use.	Thank	
you	so	much	to	the	Bellows	family	for	thinking	of	us! We	cannot	wait	for	the	
children	to	arrive	and	use	 these	wonderful	materials!!

Montessori	Facebook	Page:	Please	 take	a	moment	to	search	 for	Montessori	
Children’s	House	on	Facebook	and	like	us!		We	regularly	add	classroom	
pictures,	links	to	wonderful	articles	and	up	to	date	information	about	what	is	
going	on	at	school!	This	is	a	fun	and	quick	way	to	stay	connected! Scholastic	 Access	 Code:	NFBRR


